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capabilities. A call can be 
answered or sent to VM via the 
workstation, by picking up the 
handset or by speakerphone.
Ability to call 911 or 9911 with 
an email notice sent to an 
individual or distribution group 
notifying them that a call was 
made from what extension and 
at what time.

Proposals should be mailed 
to:  Abe Gott, Superintendent, 
Blackwell CISD, PO Box 505, 
Blackwell, TX 79506

The district will accept 
proposals until 9 AM, Monday, 
September 14 and selected at 
the September 16, 2020 regular 
school board meeting.

09-2tc

will hold a public meeting on 
September 28, 2020 at 6:00 pm 
at 116 NE Railroad Street in 
Bronte Texas, to receive 
comments on the 2020 5 year 
and Annual Plan for the Bronte 
Housing Authority. All 
documents will be on display at 
the Housing Authority office 
Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday between the hours 
of  9:00 am and 11:00 am.

09-2tc

announced a change to its 
policy for serving meals to 
children served under the 
National School Lunch 
Program and School Breakfast 
Program for the 2020-2021 
school year. Schools qualifying 
to operate the Community 
Eligibility Provision (CEP) 
provide breakfast and lunch to 
all children at no charge and 
eliminate the collection of  meal 
applications for free, reduced-
price, and paid student meals. 
This new approach reduces 
burdens for both families and 
school administrators and helps 
ensure that students receive 
nutritious meals.

For additional information 
please contact the following 
person:

Robert Lee ISD
Attention:  Samantha Burns 

Child Nutrition
Cafeteria

1323 Hamilton 
Robert Lee TX 76945

325-453-4555
Samantha.burns@rlisd.net

07-3tc

(Continued from page 2)
In addition, every hunter 

born on or after Sept. 2, 1971, 
must successfully complete a 
Hunter Education Course.  
Proof  of  certification or 
deferral is required to be on 
your person while hunting.  
Minimum age of  certification is 
nine years old.  Call (800) 792-
1112 or visit tpwd.texas.gov/
oa/HunterEd for information 
about course options.
Texas Parks & Wildlife’s 
Outdoor Annual, which is the 
bible concerning hunting and 
fishing regulations for the new 
year, will not be available this 
year in the print version.  
However, you can download the 
Annual by visiting the Texas 
Parks & Wildlife website at 
tpwd.texas.gov/.  

...More Classifieds motorcycle or driving a passenger 
vehicle. Increased state and 
national messages about the 
dangers of  riding impaired, 
coupled with enforcement and 
increased officers on the road, 
aim to drastically reduce drunk 
riding on U.S. roadways.

“Motorcyclists are an important 
part of  our transportation 
community, and we want them to 
be safe and feel safe,” said Texas 
A&M AgriLife Extension Family 
and Community Health Agent, 
Milissa Wright,  “We need 
commitment from our 
community members that they’ll 
keep the streets free of  drunk 
drivers so that everyone can have 
a safe Labor Day weekend. This 
is a campaign to get the message 
out that drunk riding is illegal, 
and it takes lives. Help us put an 
end to this senseless behavior.” 

(Continued on next page)

Chicken nuggets, mashed 
potatoes, broccoli, fruit cup, roll, 
crispy treat, milk

Cheeseburger, steak fries, 
carrot sticks, snowball salad, 
milk

Best of  luck in your upcoming 
hunting endeavors.  Don’t forget 
to make safety your primary 
concern as you take to the fields 
this fall.

(Continued from page 3)
Future agenda items were 

discussed and the next regular 
meeting date is September 29, 
2020, at 9:30 am.  The public is 
invited to attend. 

The calendar for the month of  
September is still in lockdown 
mode, with hopes of  possible 
loosening some of  the State 
regulations soon.  Lots of  in 
house fun and activities going on, 
but still can’t have visitors to 
attend, and observing social 
distancing within the facility. 
Games are still being played and 
birthdays are still being 
celebrated.  Happiest of  
birthdays to all those who 
celebrated in August and those 

who will celebrate in September! 
Happy Autumn!

(Continued from page 4)
Walking taco, corn chips, 

cheese sauce, taco meat, 
cucumbers, pinto beans, salsa, 
oranges, milk
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Good weather is a 
motorcyclists’ friend, and the 
Labor Day holiday weekend is a 
great time to hop on the bike 
and enjoy the last warm days of  
summer. To help protect 
motorcyclists and other 
motorists during the busy 2020 
Labor Day holiday, Texas A&M 

AgriLife Extension Service’s 
Watch UR BAC program will 
partner with the U.S. 
Department of  Transportation’s 
National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration (NHTSA) to get 
drunk drivers off  the roads and 
help save lives. 

The highly visible national 
enforcement campaign, Ride 
Sober or Get Pulled Over, runs 
from Aug. 19 through Sept. 7, 
2020. During this period, we will 
show zero tolerance for drunk 
driving - whether riding a 


